BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM. MASS.

Meeting of September 3, 1959

Four members were present: H. Cook, Jr. J. Scalovino R. Mowry R.B. Biron

Mr. Robert McDonald came before the Board to get the Board's approval or recommendation of the acceptance of Geordan Avenue at Scott Hill Acres. The Board voted to recommend the acceptance of said Avenue at the next Town meeting. It was voted further that the Finance Committee be inform of our action concerning said Geordan Avenue.

Mr. Paul Coderre was given tentative approval of his preliminary plan entitled "Rakeville Villa" to be located on Wrentham Road.

Mr. Harold Comlins of Ashland, Mass., representing the Luco Construction Co., of the same town, came before the Board to find out if the Board would approve the further development of Scoot Hill Gardens. His firm was in the process of purchasing the remaining part of Scott Hill Gardens from the firm of Varney Bros. Sand & Gravel, Inc., of this town. Mr. George MacLean and Mr. A.F. Reagon of the firm of A.F. Reagan Realty Co., Inc., of Natick, Mass. were with Mr. Collins. The Board voted to write a letter to the Board of Health informing (NA) it that the Planning Board did not recommend the further development of Scott Hill Gardens until further discussions were held concerning same, and until the Blanning Board had a chance to talk with the Board of Health. It was voted further to inform the residents of Scott Hill Gardens about the propose development of the remaining (fixing) lots on said subdivision. It vas voted further to have something put in the local newspaper concerning this so that the residents of the town would be on notice.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk